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Public Service Announcement 
2022 Summer in the Square Vendor Registration 
July 13, 2022 – Iqaluit, Nunavut 

 
The City of Iqaluit will be hosting Summer in the Square for 2022. Summer in the Square will be 
take place at Iqaluit Square. The event will be a fair that brings together residents interested in 
selling their art, crafts and/or food. The City will set up tables that registered parties can use to 
display and sell their items.  
 
The 2022 Summer in the Square will run on two separate dates:  

• Saturday, July 23rd  
• Saturday, July 30th  

 
The event will take place from 10am-4pm at the Iqaluit Square.  
 
There will be no cost to register a table, as Iqaluit Community Events will be sponsoring all 
registrations.  
 
Those interested in booking a table may register: 
 

• On ActiveNet at https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/iqaluitrecreation/home  
• By phone by calling Billy Andersen at 979-5602 

 
In the event of inclement weather, the City will provide alternate dates for the event. 
 
For additional information, please contact: 
 
Billy Andersen 
Recreation Programmer 
City of Iqaluit 
867-979-5620 | b.andersen@iqaluit.ca 

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/iqaluitrecreation/home

